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I am in support of SB 409. Parents should have an accessible option to view the 

course curriculum online. Many parents aren’t able to easily schedule a meeting to 

view this material at the school, and the ability to view online would keep the parents 

aware of the curriculum being taught in class. Teachers and the school district are 

not the only adults that should be aware of what is being taught to the kids, parents 

need to be aware too. Parents should have knowledge of curriculum and be able to 

view and access this information in a transparent and easily obtainable online format.  


